
Minutes from Tuesday Morning at Village Inn - May 8
th

 

Woody was the Greeter. 

Birthday – David King 

Rick Killion was the COD and told us of the attendance from Westfair last year.  Informed us of the  new 

mobile home with a basement for their grounds keeper.  And then took questions from the group. 

No booth nor the Unit at the Senior Center Event. 

Glennay Jundt spoke on the September Habitat for Humanity Event for September 20th (Thursday) at the 

Grass Wagon.  She is hoping to see lots of Cosmos there to support the organization.   

August 18th Pal’s Night at the Council Bluffs Country Club.  Cash Bar from 5 to 6, outside meal buffet for 

$13 a person.  No dance.  More details to come. 

Membership event date changed from May 19th to May 26th due to the parade.  The Cosmo Coffee will 

be at the Habitat for Humanity Building on South Main.   

Thank you note was read from Eva Schuster to the Club for our help on her quest for a D.A.D.  Bill 

Treadway brought us up to date on other D.A.D. matters.   

Motion and second to buy a drip catcher for drink jugs for pancake/westfair and a grill extender for St. 

John grill.  Estimated Cost $100.  Motion passed. 

Motion and second for the club to join the Human Advisory Council for $50 a year.  Motion passed. 

Next meeting will be the Awards Event and Pals are WELCOME.    A special speaker for the Mobile Unit 

will be at the meeting.   

Word reached us after the meeting that Larry Taylor had fallen and injured his shoulders and may 

required surgery.  More information when available.   

Ron Fox won the drawing and donated all the funds to the Good of the Club. 

Doug Moore was the Nut Winner and also donated the total winnings to the Good of the Club. 

I will not be at the May 22nd Meeting, so Ron Fox will be taking the minutes in my stead.  Thanks, Ron. 

 

Doug Moore – Secretary  

 



 


